
This Roadshow - focused on the "lower" section of the Peachtree creek 
watershed - is the seventh of eight Open House events designed to engage 
the public about stormwater issues. The goal of the Open House is to listen to 
the community and gather feedback about the Department’s stormwater 
program and projects. Attendees will also have multiple opportunities to learn 
about stormwater. 

Come and let your voice be heard. The DWM stormwater team and 
community partners will be on hand to discuss current and future programs, 
and how to be good stewards of the watersheds. We will listen to YOU 
about the impact of stormwater in your community.

Light refreshments will be provided. 

For more information, contact Todd Gleaton,  
Public Information Officer at 404-884-5190  
or email at tgleaton@atlantaga.gov or visit 
www.atlantawatershed.org/stormwaterroadshow

The City of Atlanta  
Department of Watershed Management 
invites you to attend the 

Lower Peachtree Creek
Stormwater Roadshow 
An Informational Open House

Tuesday, September 10, 2019 
6:00 – 7:30 p.m.
Peachtree Christian Church
1580 Peachtree St NW, Atlanta, GA 30309

JOIN US!
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